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As a registered and voting Oregonian in EVERY ELECTION, I oppose requiring in-

person voting. Our vote by mail system is secure and allows me to vote in the 

convenience of my own home. I do drop off in person as I can, but sometimes I am 

too busy as a small business owner to that and I mail it in.  

 

The system works. It is not broken. Why would you change it? 

 

Thank you for listening. Jessie English, Portland, OR 


